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Oregonians are already struggling with hardships and barley getting by due to 

massive inflation over the last few years, PGE bills nearly doubling, not being able to 

afford groceries or paying rent or mortgages, this bill will further the downward 

financial spiral putting more oregonians at risk of not being able to afford to live and 

feed themselves. People bought homes with wells based on a budget of what they 

can afford, the property taxes have sky rocketed, electricity bills sky rocketed, you 

are going to force more people to move out of the state or into financial ruin. These 

are hard times, we don't need more costs added to an already dire economy and 

have families not be able to afford to stay in their homes, especially with the current 

housing crisis that's already taking place. Most rural areas are already the financially 

struggling population within the state. Prices to build homes has sky rocketed the last 

few years and this will add to the costs in a state that's already short on housing and 

add to the housing crisis. Everyone I've talked to is STRONGLY opposed to this bill. 

Please listen to your rural citizens who will be affected the most.  


